
ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

SECTION A & B EXAMINATIONS :2020 
 

The ongoing COVID-19 pandemic has caused much disruption 

in both our personal and work lives.  In our case, the Summer 

2020 Section A & B Examinations had to be postponed due to 

the prevailing situation. We fully realize the inconvenience 

and uncertainty it has caused to our students and many 

avenues are being explored to overcome this situation. 

Keeping the interest of our students in view, it will be our 

earnest endeavour to conduct the next Section ‘A & B’ 

Examinations in the second week of October 2020, keeping 

the prevailing situation in mind. 

We will keep you updated on the issue and look forward to 

your consideration in these unprecedented times. 

Keep safe, Keep healthy. 

 

President IEI 


